
From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless; Kelly Grams
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Late Question
Date: Monday, March 13, 2023 8:27:30 AM

From: Jeffery C Cartwright 
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 2:32 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Late Question

Superior Wastewater Systems, LLC has filed a petition with Staff of the Tennessee's Public Utility
Commission for an increase in monthly rate from $39.35 to $58.58.

I would ask that the commission ensure that the petition be based on the cost of maintaining the
system for Kings' Chapel residence only. I was made aware that Superior Wastewater is in the
process of completing the same system for a new neighborhood west of Kings' Chapel and I would
not want to have those cost confused with the cost to maintain the system we use.

Thank you,  

--
Jeff

Jeff Cartwright

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on March 13, 2023 at 8:27 a.m.
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